
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net            Sunday, February 7, 2021 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15 AM             

Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Worship in Song 

Hymn                                                 “Great Is Thy Faithfulness”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Hymn #67                                                       “The Love of God”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Chorus                                                              “Revelation Song”                                          

Chorus                                                                 “Speak, O Lord”                              

                           

Special Music                                                         Jacklyn Stigge           

 

Message                                                                  Paul Carpenter 

‘Introduction to 2 Thessalonians 

2 Thessalonians 

Announcements 

Closing Song                                                     “You Are My God” 

Missionaries of the Week: Menno & Barb Kroeker 
* We received a message from a young Nambikuara man telling us how much he 

loves reading God's Word. This is a tremendous encouragement to us. Pray that 

others will invest in reading or listening to the Word and apply what they read to 

their daily lives. * We are both well and thankful to be able to minister locally as 

well as mentor those in Brazil. Pray that the short, recorded messages we send will 

be listened to and shared among the Nambikuara people. * Pray against syncretism 

- that the believers will not "serve two masters" but will abandon the pagan rituals 

and serve only the Lord. * Pray that the Bible school students will be able to return 

to school (everything has been closed because of the virus). * Brazil has been hit 

hard by the virus. A few days ago, a missionary working out of Manaus died leaving 

a wife and 12 children. Thankfully, the virus has not spread to the Nambikuara 

villages.  

 
This week pray for KENORA BIBLE CHURCH in Kenora, Ontario. PRAY for our 
church as we continue to seek a pastor. PRAY that even with the difficulty of 
COVID restrictions, God will bring the right applicant for the position. PRAISE 
God that we are anchored to the solid rock of our Savior. 
 
 

 
 

 Evening Service  

7:00 PM 
 

                                                                                                                 
Message                                                                               Paul Carpenter 

Introduction to Jude 

Jude 
 

Awana continues this Wednesday, February 10, from 6:30-7:45 PM. It is Change 

for a Missionary Night; clubbers can bring a cup of change. T&T kids will say 

3.3 & 3.4 and leaders will teach 3.5 and 3.6. 
 

Q&A Bible Study continues at the Jansen Legion Hall this Wednesday, 

February 10, from 6:45-7:45 PM.  
 

Board Meeting is this Thursday, February 11 at 7:00 PM.  
 

There will be no Bible Study this Thursday, February 11. 
 

You are invited to an Open House for Keaton & Alexa Ensz on Saturday, 

February 27, from 2:00-5:00 PM. here at the church. There will be lots of hors 

d’oeuvres and cake. They are registered at Target. “It would bless our family to 

have you and your families attend.” John and J’Nan 
 

Mark your calendars for our Spring Bible Conference which is scheduled for 

Friday – Sunday, March 19-21; evening sessions will begin at 7:00. Our speaker 

will be Dr. Randy White from Taos, New Mexico. He will be speaking on “What 

is Reformed Theology?” and “Dispensational Calvinism.” We will share a meal 

together after the morning service on March 21. The Kitchen Committee in charge 

is Dominique, Christie, Nancy, Aubrey, and Sharon. 
 

Ladies, mark your calendars for a Livestream Ladies Spring Seminar Event, 

“Finding Hope in a Crazy, Out of Control World” on Saturday, March 27, 

from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. The live event will be at Community Bible Church in 

Omaha, but we will be live-streaming it here at Jansen Bible Church. Pick up a flyer 

and invite your friends to come and join you here. Lunch will be provided, but we 

will need to have an approximate number of those who will be attending by 

Thursday, March 25. The speakers are Linda Dillow and her daughter Jessa Dillow 

Crisp. See the bulletin board for a schedule and more details. 
 

Today’s Nursery Attendants: Feb 7 – Dominique Clay Bridgett   

Feb 14 – Robin Drewes Emerson  Feb 21 – Denise Carpenter Avery  

Feb 28 – Christie Kratz Fischer                Mar 7 – Nicky Porter Sarah 


